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RELOCATION OF CAR PARKING FACILITIES 

P1 NETA RELOCATION – STOCKTON RIVERSIDE COLLEGE 

THE EDUCATION TRAINING COLLECTIVE 

 

This planning application is for the relocation of car parking facilities at Stockton Riverside College. 

 

These proposed works are associated with the planned relocation of the NETA Training Group facility 

from its current site on Pennine Avenue in Stockton to the College site on Harvard Avenue.  

Architectural plans for this new building are currently in an advanced stage of preparation and a 

planning application is expected to be submitted within the next two months.   

 

An overall site masterplan (GSSArchitecture drawing E058b-GSS-A-(SK)200) shows the proposed 

location of the NETA facility, which will comprise conversion of the existing SRC2 building with a 

new-build extension located immediately adjacent (the two buildings will be connected). The 

relocation of NETA to the SRC site has an associated requirement for car parking and at the same 

time will result in the displacement of existing car parking spaces from within the SRC Car Park 2. 

Therefore, there is a requirement for a new parking area to accommodate these vehicles. This new 

parking area must be in place prior to commencement of building works on the NETA facility, hence 

its submission as a separate ‘enabling’ application in advance of the main planning application for 

the new building and refurbishment.  This Application is the first application to enable the 

masterplan to be realised.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

CHRIS CHEUK 

 

 

 


